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Comments: I do not support the use of electric bikes on non-motorized trails. I ride trails on my horse and having

a quite, very fast bike coming along would be disastrous. I highly doubt that disabled people would want to use

these electric motorized bikes due to cost and more likely hood of injury and they would more likely be used by

brazen people with disregard of trail use etiquette. This proposal does not have the public's interest in mind but

instead those who wish to sell these e-bikes. There is no public demand for these to be on multi use trails, please

do not allow it. Safety should be the number one concern here, equestrians who use the trail system work very to

keep it safe and educate other trail users.


